## Zimbra

## teresap@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

## RE: Main St. commission

From: Kathy Bailor <kathyb@zimbra.ci.garden-

Tue, Jul 05, 2016 09:33 PM

grove.ca.us>

Subject: RE: Main St. commission

**To:** Tanya Tra <tanyatra@gmail.com>, kathyb@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

Cc: Teresa Pomeroy <teresap@ci.garden-grove.ca.us>

Dear Tanya,

Thank you for your service to our community. I will let the .Mayor know.

Sincerely,

Kathy Bailor, CMC City Clerk City of Garden Grove

----- Original message -----

From: Tanya Tra <tanyatra@gmail.com> Date:07/06/2016 1:47 AM (GMT+01:00)

To: kathyb@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

Cc:

Subject: Main St. commission

Hello Kathy,

I am writing you this email as a formal resignation letter from the Main St. Commission. Due to other commitments I am unable to fulfill my obligations as a commissioner. Thank you for the opportunity the city has afforded to serve the city.

Sincerely,

Tanya Tra